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Bell's Farm

Key details

Addresses At 300 Kholo Road, Kholo, Queensland 4306

Type of place House, Farm

Period Federation 1890-1914

Style Queenslander

Lot plan L4_SP106158

Key dates Local Heritage Place Since — 20 February 2004
Date of Information — June 2011

Construction Roof: Corrugated iron;
Walls: Timber

People/associations George Bell family (Association)

Bell’s Farm is one of the earliest farms in the Kholo area and was a local landmark for many years prior to the
closer settlement and residential subdivisions of the 1970s and 1980s. Owned by the family of George Bell from
1880-2003, the 92-acre property was frequently used as a picnic and camping site by local people by
arrangement with the owners. The farmhouse is a circa 1890 timber building with a corrugated galvanised iron
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roof. It is prominent in the landscape, particularly with its large stands of trees and white painted fence. The
house, with its fence and mature trees, makes an aesthetic contribution to the landscape and is a rare surviving
farmhouse of the 1890s, in an area that is now more closely settled. The property is associated with the
development of the Kholo/Mt Crosby area and with its community.
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Note: This information has been prepared on the basis of evidence available at the time including an external
examination of the building. The statement of significance is a summary of the most culturally important aspects
of the property based on the available evidence, and may be re-assessed if further information becomes
available. The purpose of this information is to provide an informed evaluation for heritage registration and
information. This does not negate the necessity for a thorough conservation study by a qualified practitioner,
before any action is taken which may affect its heritage significance.
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